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North American Numbering Plan
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908-699-6612, jdeak @ notes.cc.bellcore.com

Subject:  Change in Test Number for Split of 817 NPA (Texas)

Southwestern Bell has informed NANPA that a change has heen made in one of the test numbers for the 3-way
split in the 817 NPA in the Fort Worth area of Texas, as previously announced in Bellcore Planning Letter PL-
NANP-034. As a result, the two test numbers for this relief plan are as follows, effective immediately:

NPA

TEST NUMBER

254

254-955-8378

940

940-955-8378

All other conditions of the 817 NPA relief plan as described in the above PL remain the same.

Questions concerning the test number change or the split of the 817 NPA may be referred to Bill Adair,

Southwestern Bgll, at 913-676-1539.
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